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TELEPHONE: SOUTHAMPTON 23853.

31-32, Oxford Street,

Southampton, 2iste guly 1047 .

In reply to your Clessing Letter of the 4th.
inst. regarding Southampton Report No. 19058 on the
----- Se. "HAULER", we have to inform you that the pumping
arrangements were examined, steam pipes examined and
tested, and the boilers have been modified for the
burning of oil fuel at this time. The oll fuel
system has been installed and tested as required by
the Rules, and we greatly regret our error in not
stating this in our Reporte.
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We are, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,
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The Secretary,
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Referred to Mr. Perrig
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